## NEWS RELEASE

## From the Brodhead Watershed Association

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Monday, January 18, 2010



## HAMILTON TOWNSHIP ADOPTS A STREAM FROM THE BRODHEAD WATERSHED ASSOCIATION

For More Information Contact: Rob Sedwin

Email: brodheadwatershed@verizon.net; robsed@ptd.net

Phone: 570 236 1118

The Brodhead Watershed Association (BWA) is pleased to announce Hamilton Township has become BWA Adopt A Stream Corporate Sponsor.



Don Baylor (right), BWA President presented Hamilton Township Official, Dave Fenner (left) with the BWA Adopt a Stream Sponsorship plaque.

At last night's city council meeting Don Baylor (right), BWA President presented Township Official, Dave Fenner (left) with a plaque commemorating the city's affiliation with the BWA.

By becoming members of the BWA, The City will be supporting the efforts of the BWA to help maintain the quality of our waterways. Don Baylor, President of the BWA commented, "The BWA is pleased with the support from Hamilton Township by becoming a formal partner in our watchdog effort. It is wonderful that the township recognizes the importance of the association's mission."

The Brodhead Watershed Association is a non-profit environmental organization formed in 1989. BWA is dedicated to protecting and preserving water resources and the environment of the Brodhead watershed and the water quality of the Brodhead, Cherry, Marshalls, McMichael, Paradise and Pocono creeks and their tributaries. In addition, the BWA assists municipalities, residents, businesses and groups with protecting natural resources through education, workshops, seminars, public programs and stream monitoring.